
From: Jim Patterson <  >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 4:36 PM 
To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Temporary CAO Appointment 

  

I just read the Lakefield Herald coverage of the council decision to reject the consultant's 
recommendation to extend the term to December 2020.  

  

I do not support the council's decision.  

  

--  

Jim Patterson  
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